
 

 

 
 
 
KHD/maw 
 
4th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Poppy Collection – Raising Money for the British Legion 
 
We know this is a very unusual situation we find ourselves in and unfortunately, we cannot always 
operate in the same way as we would normally.  This is especially the case with the selling of poppies 
and items associated with poppies for the Royal British Legion. The Royal British Legion do a fantastic job 
supporting servicemen and women, now and in the past, as well as their families.  They really do need all 
the funding they can get, in order to continue to deliver this vital service.    
 
Normally, we would get our children in Years 5 and 6 to sell poppies on the school gate and go around 
the classes but we cannot do this, this year, due to the bubbles.  Therefore, as of Friday, I will be selling 
poppies.  If you would like your child to buy a poppy or any other item we have on offer, please could 
you put money in an envelope, with your child’s name on. I will then go to their classroom or see them 
on the gate and get them to choose what they want and hand it over to them, to minimise contact and 
reduce the risk of any virus being spread across the school. 
 
I am sorry for all these changes, but we have to ensure we keep the children and staff as safe as possible 
during this period. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss K Hayward 
Executive Principal 
 
 
 


